January 12, 2016
To Whom It May Concern: 

As SHAZAM’s Vice President of Risk & Financial Services, I have had the pleasure of knowing and working with Amy Adkins since March 2007.  Throughout this period, I have witnessed many examples of her leadership, commitment, integrity, and initiative.  She is a tremendous leader and a remarkable asset to our company. I understand that Amy is under consideration for the “Forty Under 40” nomination, and would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to Amy and provide my highest recommendation for her inclusion within this prestigious group.  

Amy’s outstanding leadership, commitment, integrity, and initiative has been continuously demonstrated professionally by her ability to thrive at SHAZAM within the legal and compliance world.  On a daily basis, she leads the SHAZAM Legal Department and addresses a wide variety of extremely complex payment, card, legal, and regulatory compliance issues.  As only the second corporate attorney in the company’s 40 year history, SHAZAM’s executive team’s faith in her is regularly validated as she has seamlessly transitioned the department after the retirement of her predecessor, a long-time payment systems pioneer.  Her commitment is felt by her peers and her staff and has been a critical component in maintaining and advancing SHAZAM’s vision of being THE trusted partner to our community financial institutions.  
Amy is not only a leader within our organization but also within the community and through professional organizations. She has regularly educated her law peers on payment card issues that they should address within their own practices, helping reduce the risk of payment card liability.  Additionally, she commonly leads SHAZAM team members as part of Rebuilding Together, contributing her time to repairing homes of those who, due to financial hardship, age, and/or disability, cannot do the work themselves. Her philanthropic activities have assisted numerous people within the community live more comfortably.  
If your “Forty Under 40” program desires to have individuals who demonstrate leadership, commitment, and integrity within their professional and personal life, you won’t find a better choice than Amy Adkins.  It is for these reasons that I offer the highest recommendations for Amy. If you have any further questions regarding Amy’s ability or this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me using the information below.

 
Sincerely, 


Kevin J. Christensen
SHAZAM, Inc.

Vice President Risk and Financial Services 
(515) 288-2828, ext. 4020

kchristensen@shazam.net
